
City of Malibu 
23825 Stuart Ranch Road  •  Malibu, California  •  90265-4861 

Phone (310) 456-2489  •  Fax (310) 456-3356  •  www.malibucity.org  

 

   
M:\City Manager\CM Chron\2023\Mullen_LAX Community Noise Roundtable_230316.docx  Recycled Paper 

 

March 16, 2023 

Dennis Schneider, Chair 
LAX Community Noise Roundtable 
1 World Way 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 

RE: Malibu Appointment to LAX Community Noise Roundtable 

Dear Mr. Schneider: 

At its Regular meeting on January 9, 2023, the Malibu City Council appointed Rick Mullen, former 
City Councilmember, as its representative to the LAX Community Noise Roundtable. Malibu 
Public Works Director Rob DuBoux was appointed as Mr. Mullen’s alternate. 

Please include Mr. Mullen on all pertinent correspondence, as well as meeting notifications, 
agendas, and other materials. He can be reached at mullen.rick@gmail.com.  

If you require any further details about this appointment, please contact me at 310-456-2489, ext. 
226 or SMcClary@malibucity.org.  

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Steve McClary 
City Manager 

cc: Rick Mullen 
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